
Headteacher’s Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year is flying by! I can't believe we have already started the summer term.  

We have had a lovely first week back. The sunshine has been most welcome at playtimes, it has been a joy watching the children 
playing together.  

Our after school clubs started this week. This week the children enjoyed searching for signs of Spring 
and drawing portraits of the flowers they found at Art Club. In Gardening Club the children have start-
ed making Bug Hotels and planting Strawberry plants. Thank you to Morrisons Community Champion 
for donating seeds and compost and to our kind parents for their donations of canes, pots, seeds, com-
post too. School is going to look amazing! The children have also started thinking about ‘fill yer boots’, 
the planting competition at Country Fest Show, in June. Lego club starts tonight and cooking club starts 
next week. 

KS2 started their curriculum swimming sessions today. All the children 
were looking forward to their time in the water. 
Miss Brownsord has very kindly brought in some eggs and an incubator, 
for children to incubate eggs. This week KS2 have been candling the 
eggs , to see which ones are fertilised. The children will be observing the 
growth and development of the embryo inside the eggs. We are ex-
pecting the chicks to hatch at the beginning of May. How exciting!  

 

The Explorers have been learning about their topic of Amazing Animals. This 
week they have learnt about life cycles and different categories of animals. 

Our school Guinea Pigs, Toffee and Badger and now living in the outside enclosure, enjoying the sunshine. 
Many thanks to Freya and Niamh for looking after them during the Easter break. Thanks to Oscar for look-
ing after our stick insects too! 

 
This Saturday, we celebrate World Earth Day. In school this week, we have been looking at the importance of 
protecting our planet and our responsibility to protect it. Our KS2 
children have made pledges to protect it. Well done children. 

 
Please check key dates below, as the summer busy is always very busy. 

Happy St. Georges day for Sunday.  

Take care 

Mrs Bone 
Headteacher  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Y6 extra maths sessions 8.30am every day 
 
Tues 25th Apr—Forest School KS2 
Weds 26th Apr—Quicksticks Hockey 
Fri 28th Apr—Mini Police 9.30am 
Fri 28th Apr—KS2 Swimming PM 
Mon 1st May—BANK HOLIDAY 
Thurs 4th May—Forest School KS1 
Fri 5th May—KS2 Swimming PM 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Reception 67% 

Year 1  99%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  83%  

Year 4  99% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 100% 

WOW!  

Well done Y2 
& Y6 

This week Y6 have 
been doing maths 
revision—using a 

number line to work 
out negative num-

bers 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

Planting Strawberry plants at  

Gardening Club 

KS1 have drawn pictures and printed hand 

prints to celebrate World Earth Day  


